

From: Banovac, Kristina
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2011 12:43 PM
To: 'Joe Fay'
Cc: Wayne Norton; Carla M. Pizzella; David A. Repka; Gerald Garfield (ggarfield@daypitney.com); Timothy P. Matthews
Subject: RE: Status
Attachments: Yankees RAI 3 (draft, 8-1-11).docx

Yes. Attached are the draft RAIs.

From: Joe Fay [<mailto:JFay@3yankees.com>]
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2011 11:47 AM
To: Banovac, Kristina
Cc: Wayne Norton; Carla M. Pizzella; David A. Repka; Gerald Garfield (ggarfield@daypitney.com); Timothy P. Matthews
Subject: RE: Status

Kristina,

Thanks. Will you send us the draft before the call?

Joe

From: Banovac, Kristina [Kristina.Banovac@nrc.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2011 11:36 AM
To: Banovac, Kristina; Joe Fay
Cc: Wayne Norton; Carla M. Pizzella; David A. Repka; Gerald Garfield (ggarfield@daypitney.com); Timothy P. Matthews
Subject: RE: Status

Joe, All,

Here is the telephone bridgeline information for our call at 2:00 PM today, 8/1/11: Bridgeline - 1-888-390-0679, passcode 52448#. You have 8 lines available for your use.

NRC staff will go over the draft RAI #3 on decommissioning funding, to make sure the requests for information are clear, and to establish the date when the Yankees will respond to the RAI. We will plan to issue RAI #3 immediately after the call.

Thank you,
Kristina
301-492-3571

-----Original Message-----

From: Banovac, Kristina
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2011 11:04 AM
To: 'Joe Fay'
Cc: Wayne Norton; Carla M. Pizzella; David A. Repka; Gerald Garfield (ggarfield@daypitney.com); Timothy P. Matthews
Subject: RE: Status

Joe,

I am confirming the 2:00 PM call for this afternoon. I'm awaiting the information on the telephone bridgeline; I expect to send the information shortly.

Thank you,
Kristina
301-492-3571

-----Original Message-----

From: Joe Fay [\[mailto:JFay@3yankees.com\]](mailto:JFay@3yankees.com)
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 5:20 PM
To: Banovac, Kristina
Cc: Wayne Norton; Carla M. Pizzella; David A. Repka; Gerald Garfield
(ggarfield@daypitney.com); Timothy P. Matthews
Subject: Re: Status

Kristina,

It appears we can do a call on the decommissioning funding follow up on Monday afternoon. Let's try for 2 pm. Please send out the draft and call in info to those on this Email. Thanks.

Joe

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 29, 2011, at 4:01 PM, "Banovac, Kristina" <Kristina.Banovac@nrc.gov> wrote:

> Joe - a quick follow-up.... We may also be ready to discuss the draft RAI on decommissioning funding on Monday, 8/1. It looks like these timeframes may work for the NRC folks on Monday: 1:00-4:00 PM.

>

> Thanks,

> Kris

>

> -----Original Message-----

> From: Banovac, Kristina

> Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 2:42 PM

> To: 'Joe Fay'

> Subject: RE: Status

>

> Hi Joe,

>

> I just left you a voice message.

>

> Re: NRC's additional questions re: decommissioning funding - the request for additional information is currently in concurrence. I believe the concurrence review could wrap-up early next week, and then we can have a call with you to discuss the RAIs that staff plans to send. I thought to set up a tentative timeframe for a call (~ 30 minutes) early next week. The following timeframes look pretty open for NRC folks; please let me know if any of these timeframes work for the Yankee folks:

> Tuesday, 8/2 - 9:00-10:00 AM, 11:00 AM - noon, 3:30-4:30 PM
> Wednesday, 8/3 - 9:00-11:00 AM, 2:00-4:00 PM
>
> Also, NRC staff will meet internally next week to discuss the July 13, 2011 letter from Morgan Lewis and the path forward for the review of the license transfer. I hope to follow-up with you the week of August 8 re: staff's discussions.
>
> Thank you,
> Kristina
> 301-492-3571
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Joe Fay [\[mailto:JFay@3yankees.com\]](mailto:JFay@3yankees.com)
> Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 8:33 AM
> To: Banovac, Kristina
> Subject: Status
>
> Kristina ,
>
> Would you let me know where things stand? Thanks.
>
> Joe
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>